
 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Mick Mac Andrew 
Phone: 02 6452 2062 

Mobile: 0419 010 870 

Wednesdays- Bombala Parish 

Assistant Priest: Fr George Ogah 

Mobile: 0484 604 273 

  Parish Secretary: 

  Mrs Sharon Nesbitt  

 Office Opening Hours:  

 Mon Wed & Fri   9am- 1 pm 

 Phone: 02 6452 2062 

 Fax: 02 6452 4446 

 Email: cooma@cg.org.au 

 Sacramental Program 

 Phone:       02-6452 2062 

 Email: cooma@cg.org.au 

 St Patrick's Parish School  

 Principal: 

 Mrs Frances Robertson 

 Cnr Murray & Vale Street, Cooma 

 Phone: 02 6452 1721 

 Fax:            02 64523974 

  www.cg,org.au/cooma 

       Parish Pastoral Council: 

            Contact Parish Office 

                                                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Patrick’s Cooma Mass 

Times: 
Saturday Vigil 6pm - Sunday 10am 

Tues 5.00PM (Exposition 4.30pm) 

Wed 7.30am  

Thursday 10am Friday 7.30am 

 

Reconciliation: 

Saturday 5-5.30pm 

Saturday Vigil 6pm - Sunday 10am 
 

St Mary’s Adaminaby 
   8am, 2nd & 4th & 5th  Sunday  

of the month & 

       5pm Vigil 3rd Sunday 
 

St Andrew’s Nimmitabel: 
     10am 1st Sunday & 8am 3rd Sunday   

     5pm Vigil Mass 2nd & 4th 

Saturday  
 

All Saints Numeralla: 
            5.30pm  2nd  &4th Sunday  

St Patrick’s Jerangle:                   
     8am 1st &  4th  Sunday of month 

           All Saints Bredbo  
  9am 2nd Sunday of month  

                5.00pm 5th Sunday 

 

 

 

Rosters- Ministry 
Usher 

 Sat  9th         -6pm   Bill Keefe 
 Sun 10th      -10am   Terri Rick 

 Sat  16th      - 6pm   Terri Rick 
 Sun 17th      -10am   Pauline Radosavljevic 

 

Reader/ Commentator 
 Sat 9th         -6pm   Jan Payne Mary Bennett  

 Sun 10th       -10am  Joan Simpson Agna Muddle 
 Sat  16th       - 6pm  Anne Newman Elaine Mooney  
 Sun 17th       -10am  Shirley Sullivan Charlotte Nielsen 
 
 

Mass Servers  any volunteers welcome 
 Sat  9th       -6pm      

 Sun 10th     -10am   
 Sat  16th     - 6pm    
 Sun 17th     -10am 
 

Childrens Liturgy 10am mass:  

Sep 10th    Belinda Wilkins 

Sep 17th    Kellie Summerville 

Morning Tea 

Sun 10th  Kathleen Bashford 

Sun 17th  Jo-Anne Brown 
 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday in ordinary Time /A 

1st Reading    Sirach 27:30- 28:7 

2nd Reading   Romans 14:7-9                            

Gospel-     Matthew 18: 21-35 

 

 

Acolyte   

 Sat  9th        -6pm      Sean Dixon  
 Sun 10th       -10am    Mark Rixon  

 Sat  16th       -6pm      Lou Mackay 
 Sun 17th      -10am      Tony Kaltoum 
 

Special   Ministers 
 Sat 9th          -6pm    Jackie Nelson Kate Grimstad 

 Sun 10th      -10am    Beryl Barron Shirley Sullivan   
 Sat  16th       -6pm   Paola Stefani Miesje Blumer 
 Sun 17th      -10am      Michele Atkins Shirley Redden 

Cleaning  

Sep 16th     C Byrne D Heffernan J Upton 

Sep  23rd     St Patrick’s School  

Hospital 
 
Sun 10th         Kathleen Bashford  
Sun 17th         Bev Fitzgerald Shirley Redden 

 
 
 
 

 

Father’s Day Appeal 
For Sick and Retired Priests 

Please take an envelope and place your 
contribution in it and return next Sunday.  

This is the only collection taken up each year 
for priests who have served their 
communities over the years. 



IMPORTANT DATES   

 September – a  2nd priest still TBA 

3rd Sunday 
Sat 16th 5pm  Vigil Mass Adaminaby 
 6pm Vigil Mass Cooma 
Sun 17th 8am Mass Nimmitabel 
  8am Mass Delegate 
 10am Mass Bombala 
 10am Mass Cooma 
Thu 21st     6.30pm PPC meeting -Parish Centre 

Please Pray For:  Recently Deceased:  
Fr Mayne Murphy, Mick O’Connor, Leo Croke, 

Ron Keefe, Theresa Wilkinson (Ireland), 

Maria Warwick, Kathreen van der Plaat, 

Jason Smith, Lynette Mauri, Nicky Spoljaric  

Jim and Bill Cogan, Giuditta Fabbro,  

Wladyslawa Paczkowska, John Davey.  

Anniversaries & Prayers:  
Kathleen & Leo Upton, Shirley Caldwell,  

Mark & Nora Russell. 

Prayers for our Sick: Brigidine Sr.Zita Barron, 

Phillip Russell, Ken Jones, Lolita Penaranda, 

Claire Neumeyer, Mary Ovenden, Clare Nowland,  

Judy Leosardis, Fran Crockett, Pauline Taffa,  

Richard Lawson, Ben Poynter, Dennis Biilmann,  

Ashlyn Rick, Elsie Egan, Leno Tonizzo, Fred Hanna,  

Connor Gebauer, Keith Tozer, Pat Oliver. 

Death of Fr Mayne Murphy 
Fr Mayne Murphy was Parish Priest of Adaminaby 

in the late 1980’s and then of Lake Cargelligo. He 

retired to a nursing home in Leeton last year. His 

funeral will take place at Lake Cargelligo and he 

will be buried in the church grounds. 

Funeral for Leo Croke, late of Yallambee Lodge 
Burial will take place Monday 11am at the 

Mittagang Rd Cemetery. A Memorial Mass will be 

held next Friday 15th Sept 1pm 

 

Christmas Crib Cooma Church needs a 

new Christmas Crib, one with shepherds, animals as 

well as Mary, Joseph and the baby Jesus. The cost 

for a new set of thirteen crib figures is $2 000. They 

are made of unbreakable resin. 

You may like to donate an amount, in memory of a 

loved one or as a thanksgiving. All donors will be 

inscribed on a plaque to be placed on the stable 

scene which will be made by teachers and students 

from St Patrick’s School. Place donations in an 

envelope marked “Christmas Crib” and hand in on 

the collections or directly to Fr Mick. 

St Patrick’s Parish School presents 

 
At Cooma Little Theatre 

September 15th & 16th  

TIME:             Friday 15th  7pm   

                        Saturday 16th  2pm and 7pm  

TICKETS:      trybooking.com or buy at                

                        Cooma Visitors Centre 

PRICE:            Child/conc: $10  Adults $15 

 

 

Prayers for World Peace 
Copies of the prayers used at the Day of Prayer for 

Peace are available at the church doors. Below is 

one of the prayers which you might use in your 

personal prayers. 
Mary, Queen of Peace, 

Patroness of the World Union of Catholic 

Women’s Organisations 

O Loving God, your Son, Jesus Christ, came 

into the world to do your Will and leave us 

His Peace.  Through the intercession and 

example of our Blessed Mother Mary, 

Queen of Peace, grant us the wisdom and 

humility to reflect that peace to the world. 

Inspire our thoughts, words and deeds to 

bear witness to your presence in our 

hearts.  May your Holy Spirit fill us with 

every grace and blessing so that we may 

pursue what leads to peace for all humanity. 

Amen 

 

Euthanasia Debate 
There are some informative pamphlets available for 

your study at the church doors. “Do You Know the 

Facts” is a good explanation of what euthanasia is 

and isn’t. “To Love……To The End, Planning a 

Good Death” is a reflection on what Christianity 

teaches about pain, suffering and death. 

 

Council Elections 
It is good to see that three parishioners have put 

themselves forward to serve on the Council. We 

wish all the best to John Harrington (Nimmitabel), 

Tony Kaltoum and John Last (both Cooma). 


